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22 November 1999 

Dr T G F arrell 
Consultant Cardiologist 
St Mary’s Hospital 
Milton Road 
Portsmouth 
Hants 

Dear Tom 

Extension 6233 

As you know Mrs Windsor is on my waiting list for coronary artery bypass graft surgery, she 
was placed on the list in July 1999. She is well known to have chronic lymphatic leukaemia. As 
you are probably aware she developed some lymph node enlargement in her axilla. I have 
been sent a result of the histology of biopsy .of one of these lymph nodes which clearly 
demonstrates that she now has lymph nodal involvement of this leukaemia. I would therefore 
be grateful if you could advise me if she now needs to undergo a course of chemotherapy and if 
this is the case if we should suspend her on the waiting list for coronary surgery. 

Best wishes. 

Yours sincerely 

Mr S K Ohri MD, FRCS (Eng, Ed & CTh) 
Consultant Cardiac Surqeon 

Copy: Dr A Knapman 
148 Forton Road 
Gosport 
Hants 
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